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Director’s Corner  
Hello Parents, 

We cannot believe that fall is here already!  We 
look forward to the cooler temperatures and the colorful 
changing leaves. We have had a wonderful start to our 
new school year. In the month of September, our children 
had fun learning about feelings and Apples, “Intro to my 
world”, where the children learned all about each other.  

We have made it to our second month of school! 
October is also the month for Halloween. We will be 
speaking with the children about Halloween safety and 
rules. The theme of the month Plants and Harvest. 

Just a few reminders: please remember to 
sign your child in and out daily on the clipboards at 
the front desk. Also please remember to bring in an 
extra change of clothes that is suitable for the cooler 
temperatures and a sheet and blanket daily for 
naptime. 
 
Thank you!  
Admin Team 

                            
   
  
 
                              

 
 

 
         

 
                         

 

                          Paris 6/11 

                  Adelina 6/19 

                  Ryleigh 6/20 

                  Activities for home 

As you drive around town, look for flags. 

See how many you and your child can 

find. 

       

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Event 
 

10/11 - Center Closed (Columbus Day) 
10/15 - Pajama Day 
10/21 - Police Department visit (10:00 am) 
The police officer will be outside for the 
presentation. 
10/29 - Halloween Parade (10:30 am) 
 
 

 
          
 
 
             
        

 

 

                       Theme: Fall/Autumn, Harvest, Farm and Halloween 
                                                                 
  We will learn with the children about Halloween safety and rules. We will learn, “Where 
does our food come from?” We will learn about corn and pumpkins. We will discuss the taste, 
size, and shape of various types of pumpkin. We will learn signs of fall. We will talk about 
Columbus Day. We will learn and talk about fire safety and fire prevention. 
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